## Massachusetts State Police honor police officers killed in the line of duty at memorial service

"On Wednesday, May 11, Massachusetts State Police Troop B personnel, commanded by Major Brendhan S. Shugrue, attended the 34th Annual Western Massachusetts Police Memorial Day Service at the Western Massachusetts Police Academy in Springfield.

The service honored police officers from Western Massachusetts who were killed in the line of duty. The Troopers were in attendance to honor the fallen police officers and provide comfort and support to their respective family members.

#ultimatesacrifice
#lawenforcementmemorial
#lineofdutydeaths." -Massachusetts State Police.



Massachusetts State Police photo.